

August 15, 2016

Hon. Kathleen Ganley, MLA Minister Alberta Justice and Solicitor General c/o PSCTAreports@gov.ab.ca

Dear Minister:

Re: 2015 NIL REPORT FOR BOARD OF REFERENCE

To the best of my knowledge and belief,

- there are no employees of the Board of Reference, and
- there were no members of the Board of Reference who received any amount of compensation, severance and non-monetary benefits, as defined by the *Public Sector Compensation Transparency Act*, in 2015.

Sincerely,

Paul MacLeod

Registrar, Alberta Education